
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

November 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you all, with your children, to a meeting about 

the Year 6 S.A.T.’s tests your children will be taking in May.  

 

The meeting will take place on Tuesday 15th November 2022 at 3.30pm. and will last about 

45 minutes.   

 

During the evening we will: 

• provide you with information about the tests and the work we have to cover before taking 

them 

• explain the links to our school website and other websites/resources 

• discuss what else the school and you can do to help your children prepare themselves for 

the S.A.T.’s tests in May 

• answer any queries you may have regarding the tests! 

 

Please complete the reply slip below, and return it to your child’s class teacher by Monday 14th 

November 2022.  We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 15th November 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. S. Lea 

Headteacher 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

*I / we will be attending the Parents’ meeting about S.A.T.’s on Tuesday 15th November 2022. 

 

*I / we will not be attending the Parents’ Meeting about S.A.T.’s on Tuesday 15th November 

2022. 

  

 

Name of child: ____________________________________ class: _____________ 
 
 

Signed:  ____________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
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